
Affiliate Liaison 2012 Fall Report 

 

Several issues surfaced over the spring and summer. 

 

There was some confusion about the new timing of the affiliation process.  The Affiliate chair sent out 
clarification. 

 

There was also confusion about the ‘sustaining club’ designation they read in the bulletin.  Some people 
thought this was mandatory.   

 

There were also several requests for intervention in club politics.  After explaining the liaison role, the 
best advice I could offer is to take the heat of emotion and ego out of the situation and remember we 
are all gardeners and it’s about the irises, not us. 

 

Please let me know what you would like me to do over the winter.   

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jody Nolin 

Affiliate Liaison 

 

 


